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October 20, 2016


TO:		Professor Rachel Nye, Chair
		Academic Senate

FROM:	Dr. Kerri Schuiling, Provost & Vice President
		Academic Affairs
	
SUBJECT:	Senate Actions of October 11, 2106


Pursuant to the memorandum of October 19, 2016, I am pleased to approve the following recommendations of the Academic Senate from its October 11, 2016 meeting.  

A. Faculty Grants Committee (FGC) report of October 3, 2016, recommending:
1.  Reassigned Time Awards for Winter 2017.
2. Spooner Awards for Winter 2017.
(Rules were suspended and moved to the second reading.)

B.  A motion to create an ad hoc Budget Oversight Committee passed by majority vote.  (See attachment) (For Information Only)








cc:	Dr. Charlie Mesloh, Dean			Mr. James Gadzinski, Dir, ACAC
Dr. Leslie Warren, Dean			Ms. Kim Rotundo, Registrar
Dr. David Rayome, Dean			Mr. Michael Truscott, Assistant Registrar
	Dr. Michael Broadway, Dean			Ms. Gerri Daniels, Director of Admissions	
Dr. Rob Winn, Graduate Education		Ms. Kimber Olli, Registrar Office
	Ms. Lynette Pynnonen, Degree Audits	Dr. Dale Kapla, Associate Provost
	Ms. Helen Bicigo, Graduate Studies		Dr. Mark Shevy, Academic Senate
	Ms. Andrea Jordan, Academic Senate 	Dr. Josh Carlson, Chair FGC
	Ms. Chris Greer, Assistant V.P.		Dr. Josh Sharp, Chair FGC
	   Dean of Students 			
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